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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
TO:  INTERCITY BUS PROVIDORS 

 

FROM: Travis Johnston, Director, Maryland Department of Transportation 

  Maryland Transit Administration, Office of Local Transit Support 

 

DATE:  March 1, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Intercity Bus Program Fiscal Years 2025-2026 Grant Application 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________  

 
The Maryland Department of Transportation Maryland Transit Administration (MDOT MTA) 
5311(f) Intercity Bus (ICB) Program Application for financial assistance is available March 1, 
2024. 
 
Funding is available for services to be delivered during the period between July 1, 2024 and 
June 30, 2026 that spans FY-2025 – FY2026.  The grant period begins upon the issuance of the 
Notice to Proceed (NTP).  This solicitation makes available the opportunity to request financial 
assistance from the annual 49 U.S.C. 5311(f) program funds. 
 
The application and supporting documentation can be found of the Transportation Association 
of Maryland, Inc website via www.taminc.org/officeoflocaltransitsupportl.  The documentation 
available includes: 
 

➢ Grant Application Package 
➢ FY 2025 – FY2026 Notice of Solicitation 
➢ Application Forms and Reporting Forms (in Excel) 

 
Applications must be received at MDOT MTA by 2:00 P.M. EST, Thursday, April 18, 2024.  
Applications received after this time will not be accepted.  The list of approved projects will be 
released mid May 2024. 
 
Please contact Bruce Hojnacki at Bhojnacki@mdot.maryland.gov or 410-767-3758 if you have 
any questions. 
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